Shelby County Government

Dear Shelby County Retiree:

The holiday season is now upon us, and it is my pleasure to extend holiday greetings
to you and your family members. As County Mayor, I want to take this time to commend you for
the valuable service you have provided to Shelby County Government.

We are once again announcing a Medical Premium Holiday for the month of
December 2023 to all pre-65 retirees enrolled in the County’s health coverage. There will be no
premium deduction for medical insurance withheld from your December retirement check.

Again, I am happy to share the premium holiday news for December 2023. 1
extend all the joy, peace, and merriment of this holiday season to you!

he best,

Lee S
Mayor
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